
CLOSURE OF
SQUASH COURTS

Dear Members, please be informed that
the Squash Courts will be closed from 

11 to 20 July 2025 for squash competitions held in 
collaboration with

Singapore Management University.

All SGCC members are welcome to participate in 
this event. Should you have any questions,

please contact Jia Jun at 6398 5351.

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience 
caused and appreciate your kind

understanding.

The Management 
9 June 2025

11 - 20 July 2025

Weekday 6PM – 10PM

Weekend 10AM – 10PM
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